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From the Office
Greetings Artisans!
I'm afraid that Shannon partied 

a little bit to hard last Thursday, and 
has gotten herself  into a pickle. If  that 
pickle is hurting yourself  with a birth-
day present and not being able to march 
around the Park Blocks. So Shannon 
will be resting this Saturday, (she will be 
back in the office on Tuesday) but you 
are more than free to leave a note for 
her, leave a message on our phone, or 
email 

gm@eugenesaturdaymarket.org. 
We will still be dealing with, what I 

am calling the Trash Predicament. Eu-
gene, as well as Portland and I'm sure 
other cities as well, are having trouble 
with trash. We are still without a "home" 
for our dumpster, and ask that everyone 
help by packing out everything that was 
packed in. If  you notice trash cans near-
ing full capacity, you need help dispos-
ing of  something, or you have another 
problem with trash, please get a hold of  
Spaz, our Site-Crew Member Liaison. 

In other news, it seems that the 
Market opinion is to keep the foun-
tain on. We would like to thank every-
one who let us know their opinion on 
this issue. If  you are in a booth by the 
fountain, you may want to account for a 
"splash zone" as unfortunately the only 
fountain options are completely off  or 
on full blast. 

As you have noticed, construction 
has indeed begun on the Park Blocks. 
In order to make things as smooth and 
easy as it can be this season, we are ask-
ing that everyone be courteous while 
loading and unloading. Remember that 
at most, you only have 20 minutes to 
load or unload your vehicle. 

Also, fun news! We will be doing 
Pride shout-outs for any of  our LG-
BTQ+ artisans that would like to be 
featured on our social media accounts. 
We will be accepting and posting these 
Pride shout-outs from now until the 
end of  June, as well as during the first 
two weeks of  August (Eugene's Pride 
Month). If  you have a story to tell 
about yourself, your art, and/or what 
LGBTQ+ pride means to you, please 
send me an email and some pictures of  
your work. We are also interested in do-
ing similar shout-outs for other holidays 
and events, so if  you are interested in 
doing something for a specific holiday 
please also send me an email or give me 
a call. Thanks everyone! I hope we all 
have a fantastic day.

-Renee Thompson, Marketing 

"It is okay to be brave and afraid at the 
same time." - Brené Brown
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Board of Directors: 
Election Results

First, thank you so much to everyone who 
ran for the Board of  Directors, it takes a lot of  
passion and hard work to make Saturday Market 
as wonderful as it is, so thank you for throwing 
your hat in the ring! 

Congratulations to your newly elected Board 
members: Nome May, Julia Garretson, and Jen-
nifer Hoberg! Thank you for joining our Board.

Thank you also to everyone who voted. We 
had so many ballots turned in this year, and ap-
preciate everyone who voted. From Sonia

Hello Friends!
 As you may know, Oregon Country Fair 

is about a month away. We have been lucky 
enough to get a non-profit space in Xa-
vanadu space X09 across from white bird 
and KOCF for the last 3 years, and we will 
be back there again this year. We have been 
brainstorming some fun activities to get 
people involved and direct people without 
day passes for Saturday to the Market. If  
you are interested in learning more about 
what we plan on doing at OCF reach out 
to:info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org .

Holiday Market Orientations will be 
available for new members and longtime 
members who need a refresher about how 
everything works once we go inside. Dates 
for these Holiday market specific orienta-
tions will be August 9th and 23rd, Septem-
ber 13th and 27th, then October 11th and 
25th. All of  them are Wednesdays from 
3pm-4:30pm. With so much extra room we 
are going to reach out to other local mar-
kets for people interested in joining us for 
the holiday season. So if  you know anyone 
looking for a way to sell their wares for the 
Holidays, tell them to call us and get signed 
up for a holiday market orientation now.

-Sonia Ostendorf

We Need Volunteers 
for our HM Guidebook!

Hello our many talented artisans! It's 
no secret that our organization would not 
be what it is today if  it were not for the 
work of  our many volunteers. You may 
have noticed something special about 
your envelope today, thanks to Gayle and 
Marcia for helping spread the word about 
the Guidebook. 

If  you have not seen one of  our Guide-
books, they are a small booklet where 
members can advertise their business and 
Holiday Market space. Information about 
ad/profile space sizes and prices are now 
available.

Who can volunteer? Anyone! We will 
have several positions and tasks for this 
project like: reminding membership of  
deadlines, taking pictures, helping create 
ads and creative assets for the Guidebook. 
Those interested in this project or inter-
ested in learning more about volunteering 
can email Heather Robbins-Hinton at: 

earnestefforts@msn.com 
or Renee Thompson at: 
renee@eugenesaturdaymarket.org

Booth Weights Available
Booth weights are required for pop-up 

booths and umbrellas. A flying booth can 
cause a lot of  harm. 

We have canvas weight bags with clips 
available at the Info Booth or during the 
week in the office for $10 each or four for 
$35. They are not filled. You will have to do 
that yourself, but it's easy and inexpensive. 
You can purchase weighty material of  your 
choice at Lane Forest Products, Home De-
pot, or Lowe's.

Saturday Market Social Life!
Follow along The Saturday Market on the web-

site and through social media. Share your 
content to get included and reach a 

new audience!
Facebook: facebook.com/EugeneSaturday-

Market
Twitter / Instagram: @SaturdayMarket

We’re also on Pinterest, Yelp, TripAdvisor, 
Google Business, YouTube, Flickr, & more.

Envelope Art by: DeLenn Rufo

Envelope Art by: Bogie Barothi-Pataki

Envelope Art by: Emma Payton



UnClassifieds
To place your free unclassified, bring it to 
the Info Booth by the end of the day, to the 
office by Thursday at noon, or email it to us 
at info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org with 
“NEWSLETTER” in the subject.

The Market 
Corner

   Wishing a Happy Birthday to all our 
Gemini friends! Happy birthday to 
Wayne the potter, Taylor the painter, 
and Marisa the silver artist who 
celebrated last Sunday. Last Tuesday 
Laura the Cosmic Consultant and 
Brennan of  Inner Light Lamps partied 
it up. Last Wednesday Sophia the 
Womb Apothecarist, Matt the succulent 
whisperer, and Di of  Di's Tye Dyes 
celebrated birth. Last Thursday, Taryn 
of  Krisman & Company, Shannon of  
iQueen Creations/Saturday Market 
General Manager, and Lobsang of  
Key to Tibet celebrated their birthday. 
Yesterday Pamela of  The Flaming 
Pearl, Sarah of  Milk & Honey Herbal 
Products, and Paula the artist partied it 
up, birthday style. 
A very happy birthday to you all! We hope this is your 
best year yet!

Committee Meetings 
Orientation and Screenings
Weds., June 21st - 3:15 PM - 5:00 PM

- New Member Orientation @ 3:15 PM
- Product Screening @ 4:00 PM

Standards Committee Meeting
Weds., June 21st - 5:15 PM - 7:15 PM

Holiday Market Committee Meeting
Weds., June 28th - 5:15 PM - 7:15 PM

All meetings take place at the Market Office 

and on Zoom. Request a Zoom link by 
emailing info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org.

All are welcome!

Sales, O sales, sales I hope! 
Ancient Market incantation (Nov 3,1973) 
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     Today is expected to be mostly cloudy with 
a high of  72°F and a low of  48°F. A wind 
from the northwest is also expected to reach 
between 6 and 15 mph. So don't forget those 
weights! There will only be a 10% chance of  
rain, and a 62% humidity.

On the Market Stage
10:00 AM  Lucina
	 Singer/Songwriter
11:00 AM  Lennon Korv
	 Singer/Songwriter
10:00 AM  Boxcar Figaro
	 Americana
1:00 PM  Anya Lecuyer 
			  and Friends
	 Rock, R&B, Soul, Blues, and Funk
2:30 PM  Tobias and Friends
	 Folk Rock

The Saturday Market
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND OFFICERS

Chairperson - Nome May
Vice Chairperson - Bekah Zeimetz

Secretary - Diane McWhorter  
Treasurer - Cortney Fellet

Sarah Bast, Vincent LaRochelle, 
Damian McDonald, Brigitte McBride, 

Candice Westberg, Maia Bowers, 
Heather Robbins-Hinton

Committee Chairs
Standards Committee Co-Chairs:

Candice Westberg, Willy Gibboney
Food Committee Co-Chairs:

Barbara Graham-Adams, Haven Sundstrom
Holiday Market Committee Co-Chairs:

Mary Newell, Gayle Wyant
Sustainability Committee Chair:

Brigitte McBride

Staff
General Manager - Shannon Lee-Hutson

Assistant Manager - Erin Nelson
Membership - Sonia Ostendorf
Marketing - Renee Thompson

Office Assistant - Silver Lee-Hutson
Site Ops Supervisor- Dave Welch
Booking Manager - Rudolf  Korv
Sound Manager - Dave Swanston

E-mail - info@eugenesaturdaymarket.org
Office/Info Booth Phone - 541-686-8885

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday, 10am-4pmTorum

Weather

Food Specials!
TIA MARIA PIZZERIA - Breakfast Pizza is 
back! Enjoy scrambled eggs, rosemary roasted 
potatoes, and Tillamook cheddar cheese! 
NICE RICE - The Breakfast Omelette is back! 
Happy Hour is 10-11AM, and will include an 
omlette and a cup of  coffee for $10 in space F09.
KITCHARI4ALL - Special vendor discounts! $1 
off  bags of  kitchari, $2 off  bottles of  spices and 
$2 off  bottles of  vinegar. Get more details, and 
come buy some in space #343.
Any food booth or pre-packaged food member can ad-
vertise monthly or weekly specials by emailing Renee at  
renee@eugenesaturdaymarket.org by Wednesday at 
2pm 

Info Booth Services
Making Change: The market will make 
change for our members, up to $60, each 
Saturday.
Lost & Found: Please turn in found items 
to the South Park Info Booth and tell cus-
tomers to go to the South Park Info Booth 
for lost & found items. They can also call 
the office at 541-686-8885. Saturday Market 
is not responsible for lost or stolen items.

Please Help Me Get to and from Market
 �I am in dire need of  assistance transport-
ing my booth, as well as with set-up and 
take down this season. All interested par-
ties should call (541) 221-0093 or email 
karyserenety@gmail.com. Thank you!
 - Gayle, Kary Serenety Arts & Tarot

Folding Tables For Sale!
 �Two white folding tables, 2 ft. by 4 ft., 
available for sale. $45.00 for both. All 
interested parties should call Sharon at 
(541) 510-8442

Living Space Needed ASAP!
 �Dan Young's sister is looking for a place 
to live (room, apartment, teardrop camp-
er, studo apartment,...).Please come by 
booth #347 if  you know of  something, 
or call me at 1(458) 356-8677. 

Fire Retardant Spray for Sale!
 �Cheri Suchodolski has two extra bottles 
of  fire retardant spray for sale, $8.00 
each. Come see them in booth #156.

Small Studio for Rent
 �Small studio apartment opening up Au-
gust 1st, possibly sooner in the River 
Rd area, 7 minute walk to the river, bike 
path. Looking for a mature responsible 
person. Single occupancy only, 330 sq 
feet. Includes own laundry, but not a lot 
of  storage. Pets considered case by case. 
Contact Terry and introduce yourself, a 
bit about your personality, your interests, 
lifestyle and the work you do. Artists 
are a plus! Since the apartment is on my 
property having common interests mat-
ter. I'm an artist, liberal, life long learner. 
All inclusive rent $800. 
castrataro6@yahoo.com

Snow Tires for Sale
 �Four studded snow tires 265/70/R16 
112 T mounted on stel wheels. One sea-
son left. Used on 2003 Toyota Tacoma 
4WD. $200.00. Interested? Call Willy 
Gibboney at (541) 729-4530


